Ann Fields

106 Oakley Drive
Marshall, Texas 75672
pinclopa@earthlink.net

March 20, 2012

Jimmy Cox

Superintendent

Waskom Independent School District
P.O. Box 748

Dear Mr. Cox:

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my retirement from Waskom
Independent School Dhstrict effective May 31, 2012 as per the policy of the school
administration.

While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, | will miss the camaraderie of my
colleagues and the exceptional working environment at Waskom High School. |
appreciate the opportunities for the professional and personal development that
were available to me during my tenure here. Although it 1s true that the last
twenty-eight years have presented a number of demanding challenges, each new
test afforded equally satisfying rewards, and I feel truly blessed to have heen a
member of the faculty of Waskom High School. I would also like to express my
sincere gratitude for the excellent leadership and support you have provided
throughout the years. Without your vision, much of the recent academic success
experienced by the district would have remained an unfulfilled dream.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance to the school district in the
future.

Sincerely vours,

Ann Fields




